
What if the classroom teacher is absent? 
If the classroom teacher is absent, please inform the Site Supervisor at Forest Valley 

OEC as soon as possible.  As per the TDSB Excursion Policy, a teacher who knows 

the students, Vice-Principal or Principal must accompany the students for the whole 

trip.  If this cannot be arranged, we will try and reschedule your visit. 
 


